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Due to COVID-19 we are operating a virtual school. Please contact 

office@wfs.worcs.sch.uk and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 
 

Thank you to the many students who sent in photos of themselves and their 
family celebrating VE Day, it looks like you all had a brilliant time! 

 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



WOODLANDS Class theme is ‘Around the World in 80 Days’ – over the last couple of weeks 
we have been looking at Italy and Greece! 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Children from CHERRY Class have been learning about the weather, from making weather 
stations to rain sticks! 

 
 

 
 

 
Lots of our pupils have been looking at animals in their garden and wildlife – 
we have a wildlife video on our You Tube Channel, why don’t you watch it 
and see how many animals you can spot – I think you’ll be surprised! 
 
 

 
 
 



We still have our budding Celebrity Chefs and Gardeners in the making – Amber has been 
making Sushi this week and Morgan is giving the Safari Park a run for its money! 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
This week has also seen an appearance of some crafty makes at home - Austin has been 
making ‘Sporky’ from Toy Story 4 and given him some more friends and a pet! 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Freya has made a bug hotel for her garden! 

And Stevie-Rae has been helping her Mum out in the garden. 



We really do appreciate you sending photos from your time at home, its lovely to see our 
pupils either working on their literacy or just having fun! Keep them coming, stay in touch 
and stay safe. 

 
 
 
 
 

And finally – Matthew in Class 7A has written down his reflection on Covid 19. 
 
 
 

 
 


